
May 31 et, 1033

Dr» Malcolm W, Wallace,
Principal,
University College,
Toronto, Ontario.

My dear Dr. Wallace,

Let me acknowledge your letter of May 27th 

In ‘which you tell me of the forthcoming visit of Pro­

fessor W. Macneile Dixon to this side of the water 

In the academic year 1934-35.

It is probable that McGill University 

would be glad to avail herself of the opportunity to 

have perhaps one lecture by Professor Dixon, but this 

would depend upon the time of year at which he comes.

We find it impossible to arrange these lectures after 

about March 15th. If you can give me any idea of the 

month or months he will be in Canada I could probably 

be a little more definite. We are at present greatly 

handicapped by lack of funds for this sort of thing, and 

I am afraid we could not offer him more than £100.00 

for the lecture; and he would have to look after his
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